
August 6, 1991 

The Very Rev. Fr. Shnork Kasparian, Pastor 
Holy Shoghagat Armenian Church 
400 Huntwood Road 
Belleville, Illinois 62221 

Oear Fr. Shnork: 

Kindly note that the Primate will arrive at the St. Louis air­
port on Saturday, August 17 at 11:01 a.m. on TWA flight #177 and 
will leave for New York City on Sunday, August 18 at 8:21 p.m. on 
TWA flight 444. 

Please disregard the information given in our previous letter 
dated July 30, 1991. 

Respectfully, 

Sylvia Terzibashian 
Secretary to the Primate 



July JO, 1991 

The Very Rev. Fr. Shnork Kasparian, Pastor 
Holy Shoghagat Armenian Church 
400 Huntwood Road 
Belleville, Illinois 62221 

Dear Fr. Shnork: 

This is to inform you that the Primate will visit the Belleville 
parish on Saturday, August 17, 1991. His Grace will arrive at St. 
louis Airport on Saturday at 2:03 p.m. on TWA flight #403 and will 
leave for New York City on Sunday evening, August 18 at 8:21 p.m. 
on TWA flight #444. 

Kindly make the necessary arrangements to meet His Grace 
at the airport and hotel accommodation. 

Yours respectfully, 

Sylvia Terzibashian 
Secretary to the Primate 


